
Volunteer Brunch 

Friends of Acton/Agua Dulce Library  

Celebrates Volunteers 

Saturday, June 18th, 2016 

10:00 am—12:00 pm 

Acton/Agua Dulce Library Community Room 

Please join us for brunch if you are interested in becoming a 

FAADL volunteer. Meet  and celebrate the achievements of 

current volunteers and learn about the many rewarding 

opportunities to help support our Library. 

 

RSVP: Molly Hintzen by June 16th 

661 210-9897 

Los Angeles County 

Fraud Hotline 

800 544-6841 

24 Hour— 7 day a week 


